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We can't afford any more taxes and already have certification, so shouldn't have to 

pay for some other kind of certification.  Also, we pay for OFRI through our harvest 

taxes.  State doesn't pay anything and it funds all the educational materials & events, 

classes for schools, plus supports education of small woodland owners, including 

updating Forest Practices book so we have all the current regulations we need to 

manage our forests accordingly. 

We should not be the only citizens in Oregon having to pay for wildfires, especially 

since most are caused by the public, not us! 


